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August 27, 2019 
 
Josh Arneson 
Town of Richmond 
PO Box 285 
Richmond, VT 05477 
 
RE: Richmond Route 2 Pedestrian/Bicycle Shared-use Path 
 
Dear Josh Arneson: 
 
Thank you for your recent application for funding to the 2019 Bicycle & Pedestrian Program. Unfortunately, 
your project was not recommended for funding.  This was an extremely competitive funding round with thirty-
one applications statewide totaling more than $13.6 million in requests for Federal funds.  If you are 
interested in specific feedback about your application, please feel free to contact me.  

Once again, thank you for your interest in this program and we encourage you to seek funding from the 
Bicycle & Pedestrian Program in future years.  If you have any questions or would like to discuss your project 
in more detail feel free to call me at 802-498-4742. 

 

Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
Jon Kaplan, P.E. 
Bicycle and Pedestrian Program Manager 
Local Projects Section, Municipal Assistance Bureau 
 
 
cc: Chittenden Co. RPC 
 Amy Bell, VTrans Policy and Planning Manager 
 Project File




